
Barrie Corridor Construction Notice 
 

 

 

 
Information as of: December 23, 2020 

 

Utility Relocation  
 January 4 to January 11, 2021 

 

 

   

    



 

 

 

This notice can be translated into a different language upon request by 
emailing us at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/barrie 
Call us at: 416-202-6911 

 

What work is taking place? 
Crews will be relocating utilities at the Wilson Avenue rail crossing, along the Barrie corridor.  
 

When 
The work is scheduled to take place from Monday, January 4 to Monday, January 11, 2021.  

 
Where 
The work will take place on the south side of Wilson Avenue, starting at 945 Wilson Avenue to the east side of 
Apex Lane. 
 
Hours 
This work will take place daily from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   

 
What to expect 
Work will involve the closure of one east bound lane, on the south side of roadway, to allow for the civil 
conduit placement and cable pulling. There will be other activities in the south boulevard until mid-February 
2021. This work will be weather dependent.   
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